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The Honorable Caryn Tyson, Chairperson 

Senate Committee on Assessment and Taxation 

300 SW 10th Avenue, Room 548-S 

Topeka, Kansas  66612 

 

Dear Senator Tyson: 

 

 SUBJECT: Fiscal Note for SB 296 by Senate Committee on Assessment and Taxation 

 

 In accordance with KSA 75-3715a, the following fiscal note concerning SB 296 is 

respectfully submitted to your committee. 

 

 SB 296 would eliminate certain expired or inapplicable tax credits, exemptions, incentives, 

refunds and limitations, a transitional adjustment, a checkoff, and a restoration program 

administered by the Department of Revenue.  The bill would also remove or modify existing 

statutory references related to the expired or no longer applicable programs.   

 

 The Department of Revenue indicates SB 296 would have no fiscal effect on state revenues 

or expenditures.  

 

 

 

 Sincerely, 

 

 

 

 Adam C. Proffitt 

 Director of the Budget 

 

 

 

cc: Lynn Robinson, Department of Revenue  


